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February 28, 2017

Mark your
Calendars!

-Wednesday
March 15th
Final Day to
return Spring
Basket orders.

-Thursday
March 16 Last
Day Of School

-Tuesday
March 28"- 1st
Day back after
Spring Break.

-6:30pm April
3rd-Next PAC
Meeting

April 5th

Pot Luck Lunch

President : Alana Caldwell

Vice President: Trish Sorensen

Secretary: Deanna Collins

Treasurer: Erica Chan-Lafrance

Family Dance and Art Sale -Thanks

We had another fantastic turn-out to the Family Dance earlier this month!
Thank you to all the families that attended and it was great to see so many
people dressed up and demonstrating your Ocean Grove spirit! We want to
extend our appreciation to the volunteers who helped to make the evening a
success and to Mr. Boyd and all the students and teachers who helped out
with the art sale pieces.

Parking Reminder

A friendly reminder to parents parking along Crawford Road to please avoid
our neighbours lawns and driveways.

n “Like” us on Facebook

Just another reminder that the P.A.C. also communicates information
through our “Ocean Grove Elementary School PAC Information Only” page.

Next P.A.C. Meeting

Our next P.A.C. meeting will be on April 3 at 6:30 PM. Free babysitting will

be provided. Everybody is welcome!




Mark your Calendars - We will be having a school wide Pot Luck Lunch on April 5th. More details to
come in March including a sign-up sheet for helpers .

FUNDRAISING UPDATE

We are very excited to bring ORCA WEAR to you soon! Stay Tuned!
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The PAC is excited to bring back the Spring Basket Fundraiser for our 3rd year. Last
year we were all very impressed with the quality of the tomatoes and flowering baskets. Basket prices
range from $20-535 and include hanging flower baskets, strawberry and tomato baskets.

Last year we made a profit of $4800 which went back into the children's classrooms and helped
pay for events and field trips

We hope to sell even more this year! Whether you buy one for yourself or let your kids loose to
do some door knocking in your neighbourhood every little bit helps! The plants will all arrive for
pick up May 2nd and 3rd. Perfect timing for Mother's Day! Be sure to get the Mom's and
Grandma's in your life a basket!

Please watch for the brochure/order form coming home this week. Orders and payments need
to be in to the office by Wednesday, March 15 th 2pm Firm. Please have cash and cheques
made out to “Ocean Grove PAC.” Be sure to return the order forms along with all cash and
cheques. PLEASE DOUBLE CHECK TO MAKE SURE ORDERS TOTAL UP AND THAT THE

STUDENTS FULL NAME AND A PHONE # ARE ON EACH SHEET IN CASE WE NEED TO CONTACT
YOU.

Orders will be ready to pick up at the school on Tuesday, May 2nd and May 3 Parents and
kids will be responsible to pick up their orders and get them out to whoever bought them. We
will give you back a copy of your order form to make it easy for you to get your orders out.
Please contact Deanna Collins with any questions deannacollins@royallepage.ca or
250.830.8483

Extra order forms are available at the office.




